
Pleckgate Parent Partnership

Thank you to all parents for attending the meeting on 7th March 2024. Here are some key points discussed
and actions taken.

Parent’s asked…. We listened….
What is the purpose of the partnership? (This
is for new parents joining the group for the
new academic year and also a reminder for
existing members revisiting the aims of the
group)

The partnership will develop stronger links between parents, school
and the pupils. The idea is to allow parents access to a forum where
they can have a voice and as a school we can hear and learn about a
parent's experience of Pleckgate. This will help us to grow and develop
as a school.

Actions:
● Regular meeting for all members of the parent forum
● Minutes shared with all parents and available on the school

website

Edulink – developing effective communication
with parents.

Parents have access to the edulink app and this is continually
monitored.

Actions:
● The group continues to monitor the functionality of Edulink and

provide feedback each meeting.

Reporting SC shared a report with the group to look at the new format. It was
agreed the format was user friendly and informative. The report informs
on attendance, achievement and behaviour. The colour coding helps
with reading the report. A couple of questions were raised regarding
reports which will be addressed in the next meeting.

Actions:
● Parents to give feedback on their experiences of their child’s

report at the next meeting.

Attendance SC spoke to parents about attendance and the importance of
attendance at school for academic success. Parents understood the
importance of attendance and some had experienced the support given
by school. This included the 3 day home visit policy. Parents felt this
was very supportive for our families.

Future Meetings The next meeting will take place on the following date:

Thursday 6th June 2024

Thank you for attending the Pleckgate Parent’s Partnership Programme. Our next event is on Thursday 6th
June 2024.


